
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 May 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Leavers’ Book 

 

This year we have asked an outside company to produce a Leavers’ Book for all Year 11s, 

at a cost of £11.00 each. Students who purchase a book will receive it on Results Day.  
 
If you would like your child to have a Leavers’ Book, please make payment by 15 May, as 
detailed below: 
 
Payment can be made online through the School Gateway online payment system – 
www.schoolgateway.com. This can be accessed via the Clyst Vale website at 
http:www.clystvale.org/parents/online-payment.  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
  
Miss T Mann 
Mathematics Teacher 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

